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NEXT MEETING will be held Sunday, May 27, o
2001 following judging at the Vancouver Island Pr' 35|denfs Message

Dog Fanciers Assoc. in Saanichton, BC, Canada. Well guys, it does appear that spring has finally

. sprung! At least up here in Snohomish the daffodils

PRBC Officers ?md Board of Directors and tulips are busy doing their thing. The hounds

_ . Effective Jan. 1, 2001 seem to sense a difference in the air also. Its a
Pl:emdent:. Katie Cole ........ e 360-568-8386 wonderful time of year to get out there on those long
}];Z::lrrzsr{dgnuzill’)ﬁ: ABUIR msssmmssssons ggg:g;ﬁ:gg walks, maybe some trailing, and soon maybe even a
Secretary: Tertl COls vommorme oo S03-556-3810 | [ SRS the lake. We have alot to look forward to as
Board Members we move toward summer. Everything is going

Mike THIKIET <...vvvevvveeeerrsenserseneeeeessssssneees 604-985-4850 | || smoothly with the regional and hopefully we can
Louise UPUS «....eerveervenseeeensnssnseaensenne. 909-923-7193 gather a huge crowd at the Fun Day in June. There
Nancy Seanor-Radabah ............................. 425 788 9352 are still many jobs available and if you can offer
, your services please call either myself or Suzi Paine.

I hope you are planning to attend the Candian
National in May. It should prove to be a wonderful
weekend in a beautiful setting. Our friends North of
the border always know fiow io pui on a great show!
Hope to see you all up there.

WELCOME NEW MEMBER!
Cathy Plummer
Cathy lives in Vancouver, Washington and is a
member of the Bulidog Club of America, Bulidog
Club of Denver and the French Bulldog Club of
America. She owns one Bloodhound and is

(Minutes continued from first column)

interested in showing and being owned by her pefs.
Cathy @ wants to learn more about her Bloodhound |||  Expenses: total $538-65_ .
and hopes fo be an active member that can bring |  $100.00 to CBC for their National

some new helpful ideas from the other clubs sheis || $ 50.00 grounds fees for Fun Day in June
involved in. Cathy was sponsored by Terri Coffey || $237.78 Purchase of TV/VCR raffle item$150.87, Gardeﬂ

and Suzi Paine. WELCOME CATHY! Hound raffle item
Ending balance in checking $601.65, savings $958 70
Minutes of meeting held March 10, 2001 and CD for $5000.00 which matures on April 7* and
in Centrailia, Washington. Suzi received a bank statement showing $171.04 in
Members present: interest on the CD at 6.23% interest.
Suzi Paine, Katie Cole, Terri Coffey, Cathy Plummer,  We will let the amount roll over for another year.
Pete Temple (11:30) and guest Trish Ballard. Terri will be asking for the $300 seed money from the
Meating called to order at 11:05 ABC for our Regional. '
Secretary Report: (Minutes continued on page 2)
Card was sent to Steve & Teri Lukefahr EMAIL ADDRESS CHANGES:
New member: Cathy Plummer Adriana Pavlinovic
New associate member applicant, pending approval: Northwest Bloodhound Breed
Douglas Lare ~ Rescue Association
He is approved pending dues payment. NWBRA80@hotmail.com
Treasurer Report: ' :
Income: $383.00 - $100.00 is dues, $283 fund-raiser Terri Coffey, Secretary
income from TV/VCR raffle at Seattle Kennel Club. riverbank@ados.com
(Minutes continued on next column)




(Continued fiom page 1)
Old Business:

Fun day: June 16™ at Spanaway Lake Park has been

secured.

This weekend is a NON-show weekend so we will be
able to just have fun!

We have the picnic area from 7:30 a.m. to dusk.

Plans will be completed between now and the’ May
meeting.

To make this fun day a success, we will need everyone to
participate. Suzi has not yet gotten a mailing list from
Adriana for invitations to the rescue people, Noel will
get us addresses for the NWBSAR people.

Some discussion was held on activities and costs/prices
and food.

We need to have people stepping forward to take on the
committees. This will not be a success without full
participation. Having 2 or 3 people working the entire
fun day is too much work for a few. Also, if we are unable
to get the word out to rescue dog owners, our
participation level will drop considerably. Suzi & Katie
will make up the flyer made up with a map on the back.
Sid Harty will be putting on a mini-symposium ontrailing,
and give people the opportunity to run instinct trails.
Suzi will also bring the pool and weenies for “Bobbing
for Weenies”. Katie will make ribbons for our activities
and be in charge of the silly dog contest. We will need
members to volunteer to bring different food items. We
also need members to help put on other activities. It would
be fun to come up with some sort of obstacle course that
we could charge $1.00 to run through. We need the
equipment...a ramp, hula hoops with balloons on them,
through the swimming pool, things like that. Please
contact Katie Cole to take on a responsibility. YOU ARE
NEEDED! Remember this is not only a fun day, it’s a
FUND-RAISER for PRBC.

Next meeting will be held the last Sunday of May 27thin
Victoria at the Canadian National Specialty. This gives
us more time before the Fun Day, and accommodates
the Canadian members. The Canadian National has 4 days
of showing: Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday. The
Island is beautiful and the company will be great. Please
plan to attend. If you have not gotten a premium list for

the Canadian National, please contact Western Dog.

Shows at 250-573-3944, or enter on line at
hitp://www.compupets.com/westerndogshows/

You may also contact them by email at

WesternDogShows@compupets.com.
Entry fees are $22.00 Canadian, $14.00 add1t1onal

Altered Classes are offered at the Specialty.

Show closes at noon on Wednesday, May 9, 2001.
Regional Specialty:

10 rooms have been reserved at the Best Western in
Enumclaw, 7 nonsmoking, 3 smoking. All papers have
been filed with the AKC and ABC. WWHA will be hiring
a setup and tear-down crew this year. We will have a
$75.00 fee for use of the grounds, plus a fee for ringside
tables and chairs. Last year our total bill was $81.00.
Katie Cole is doing hospitality, we will be doing a
Southwest Theme. Remember we also have the supported
entry on Sunday at WWHA. Trophies will be offered for
both days.

After much discussion, we find we only have enough
people to serve lunches at the Regional. People will be
on their own for dinners.

Brags:

Cathy Plummer finished her first homebred French
Bulldog! She finished her with a 5 point major!

Pete Temple took BOB today with his 8 month old boy
The Celts Clan Tartan.

Suzi Paine has a brand new 5 mo. old puppy, Dylan, from
Steve & Lynne Aguirre. She got him on Friday the 2,
and on Sunday the 4™ he took a Group 2 at his first fun
match!

All braggers pitched in $1.00 each!

Remember the next meeting will be May 27 on
Vancouver Island, Canada at the Canadian Bloodhound

Club!

Meeting adjourned at 11:50.




Come join Pacific Rim Bloodhound Club for

A FUN DAY IN THE PARK WITH YOUR HOUNDS!

24444

Saturday, June 16, 2001
10:00 AM TO ?

Spanaway Lake Park, Picnic Area #7
14905 Gus 6. Breseman Rd. S.
Spanaway, WA 98444
(see map on reverse side of this flyer)

1244844

® Mini-Trailing Seminar and Puppy Practice Trails with Sid Harty
€ Bloodhound Body Parts Contest
@ Bobbing for Weenies!|
€ Fun and Safe Obstacle Course
€® "Weenie Hunt" contest
€ 50/50 raffle
And many other fun events to be announced!

44444

Barbecue lunch including hamburgers and hot dogs, salads,
drinks and desserts!

44444

This event is meant for ALL Bloodhounds, be they pets, rescue
dogs, working dogs or show dogs, or all of the above, to enjoy
a day of fun and fellowship in the park with their owners.
Bring your hounds out to play with us!

Lunch will be offered at $5.00 per person.
Events are $1.00 each, or $5.00 for all

For more-info, contact:
Suzi Paine (253) 535-1408 email themaja@worldnet.att.net,
or Katie Cole (360) 568-8386 email truluvl@earthlink.net



SPANAWAY LAKE PARK
14905 Gus G. Breseman Rd. S.
Spanaway, WA 98444, B

BOUNDARY 2700

SHELTERT 1030
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PACIFIC RIM BLOODHOUND CLUB
2001 REGIONAL SPECIALTY
TROPHY DONATION PRICE LIST

Your support for trophies will help to make our
Independent Regional Specialty a success!
Donations received by May 1, 2001 will be included in the premium list.
All other donations received by June 15 will be included in the catalog.

Best of Breed ------------=--nmmnmmmmmnan $60.00 (taken)  Puppy Sweepstakes classes offered:
Best of Opposite Sex ---------=----=----- $50.00 6-9 Puppy dog & bitch
Best of Winners ---------------m-mmnmmmmmn $45.00 9-12 Puppy dog & bitch
Winners Dog & Bitch ------------n-memem- $40.00 each 12-18 Junior dog & bitch
Reserve Dog and Bitch ------------------ $30.00 18-24 Junior dog & bitch
Best Veteran Dog & Bitch -------------- $30.00 each Veteran Sweepstakes classes offered:
Large ABC Pewter for BOB & BOS ----- $25.00 each 7-8 years dog & bitch
Small ABC Pewter for BOW ------------- $15.00 8-9 years dog & bitch
First through fourth in each class ----- $25.00 9-10 years dog & bitch
10 year and over dog & bitch
Best in Sweepstakes -------------=------ $30.00 6-9 Puppy dog & bitch
Best of Opposite in Sweeps ------------ $30.00 9-12 Puppy dog & bitch
First through fourth in each class ----- $25.00 12-18 Junior dog & bitch

Bred By Exhibitor dog & bitch

Veteran Sweepstakes Novice dog & bitch

Best Veteran Dog in Sweeps ----------- $30.00 (faken)  Open dog & bitch

Best Veteran Bitch in Sweeps ---------- $30.00 Veteran dog & bitch

First through fourth in each class ----- $25.00 Non-Regular classes offered:
Non Regular Classes: ---------=-=-=------ §$25.00 Jll Stud Dog & Brood Bitch

Name:

Kennel Name:

First Choice:

Second Choice:

In memory of: (optional)

Amount Enclosed:

Please send your donations, made out to PRBC:

Lynn Harty, $.13711 Sands Rd., Valleyford, WA 99036



Canadian Bloodhound Club
2001 National Specialty o
All Breed Show and CBC bé\
Trailing, Friday, May 25, 2001
All Breed Show and CBC National
Specialty, Saturday, May 26, 2001 o

All Breed, Sunday, May 27, 2001 OJ,V _“'ik..%'r‘ ;‘16‘(‘
Saanichton, BC Canada Uional speci®
On Beautiful Vancouver Island Victoria B.C.

Please plan to attend the Canadian Bloodhound Club National Specialtyl The show is held in
conjunction with the Vancouver Island Dog Fanciers Association's four all-breed championship
shows held Thursday, Friday, Saturday and Sunday, May 24 - 27, 2001. Secretary for VIDF and
the Specialty is Western Dog Shows Ltd. Closing date is May 9, 2001. To contact them for a
premium list; phone: 250-573-3944,
e-mail: WesternDogShows@compupets.com
or you may enter on-line at:
http://www.compupets.com/westerndogshows/ .

Judges:
Thursday, Audrey Peach from Alberta, Canada

Friday, Judith Shurb from Vancouver, BC, Canada

Saturday, (all breed), Natalie Dunfee from Enfield, NS, Canada

Saturday Yearling Sweeptstakes, (all breed) various judges

Saturday, (CBC SPECIALTY), Bud Haverstock, St. Albert, Alberta, Canada

Saturday Sweepstakes, (CBC SPECIALTY) Mrs. Jean Bateman, Saanichton, BC, Canada

Sunday, Leslie Rogers, Langley, BC, Canada

, Trailing Trial will be held on Friday, May 25th. Please contact Kim Bialkowski for more
information: gumshoe-bloodhounds@home.com or call her at 250-472-1447.

Specialty T-Shirts are available! Remember to order yours today! The logo is printed on
this page. The color is Heather Grey and they come in M, L, XL and XXL. Cost is $15.00 + $5.00
shipping. Make checks payable to the Canadian Bloodhound Club and send them ¢/o Kim Bialkowski,
3967 Blenkinsop Rd., Victoria, BC, Canada V8P 3P8.

PACIFIC RIM BLOODHOUND CLUB meeting will be held on Sunday, May 27 after judging.
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Suzi Paine has a new addition! The Ritz’ It’s A Masterpiece (Dylan), bred by Steve and Lynne Aguirre and
Debbie Cool. Dylan got a G2 at a very big match (over 200 dogs) less than 48 hours after getting off the plane! He
and Suzi will make thier Canadian debut at their national over Memorial Day weekend, and his US debut at Puyallup/
Tacoma KC in June.
Thanks Steve and Lynne for this handsome young fellow!
Pete Temple and The Celts Clan Tartan (Timmy) won WD March 25 at Bremerton, WD,
BOW & BOB at Chehalis March 10 & 11, in Chehalis and again 2 days in Corvallis, Cregon!
Pete’s The Celts Bonny Jean was WB and BOS in Chehalis and _&
Corvallis... CONGRATULATIONS Pete! Ak
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This wonderful Garden Hound is made from “spare parts” and will be an awesome addition to any garden! He is
one of the two great items available for RAFFLE only! Raffle tickets are enclosed in this issue of “Paw Prints". Don't
miss out on the opportunity o win him! Drawing will be held on Sunday, August 8, 2001, Need not be present to win.

The next raffle item is a beautiful hand made Quilted Carousel Bloodhound Wall Hanging. This 54" X 22 1/2*
wall hanging is 100% cotton, machine pieced, appliqued, quilted and completely ready to hang. A wonderful addition to
anyone's living room. The drawing for this beauty will also be held August Bth and you need not be present to win.
Proceeds from these items will help to fund our Regional Specialty. Please support your club and send in LOTS
of those raffle tickets TODAY!
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Send your Newsletter information to
the PRBC Secretary, Terri Coffey
70460 Nick Thomas Rd.
Rainier, OR 97048



